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a ministry of Willamette Community Church  

Albany Christian School 

Dear ACS Parents: 
 

Joanne White and Robin 
Sparks are doing a great 
job organizing  our 20th 
Annual Fund-Raising 
WALK-A-THON. This fun 
activity includes our en-
tire student body, Pre-
school-8th grade, and is 
scheduled through the 
entire day Friday Octo-
ber 20th. (Preschoolers 
who attend school on the Tuesday/Thursday schedule will walk 
on Thursday October 19th.) 
 

In an effort for this to be a fun event, we are: 
➢inviting you parents, to join students in the WALK-A-THON  
 
➢Using God’s rainbow design as a promotional icon as a way 

of reminding ourselves of God’s faithfulness in keeping His 
promise of providing a Savior in Jesus. 

 
➢Creating the theme for the day: Noah’s Ark and God’s 

rainbow as a sign of God’s Promise Kept. 
 

We’re asking each student to find as many sponsors as possible 
from relatives, church friends, neighbors, and your co-workers.   
 

Our last WALK-A-THON we raised over $32,000. We anticipate 
that with a high level of participation, we will have an even 
greater WALK-A-THON  than our last one. 
 

We hope that each student can participate by gathering at 
least $50 in pledges. Pledges are recorded on the WALK-A-
THON Pledge form that is attached to this sheet.  
 

➢  A Grand Prize will be awarded to the student who 
raises the most funds in Preschool, K-3, and 5-8.  

 

➢   Each class that has 100% participation will receive a 
    class party. 

 

“Thank you” in advance for helping us have fun with this WALK
-A-THON.  By participating in this fundraiser, you enable ACS to 
continue to offer an excellent education to all ACS students! 
 

If you have any questions, please contact either our School 
Event Coordinator, Joanne White; our Vice Principal, Laura El-
liott; or our Preschool Director, Misti Southard. 
 

Thank you for supporting ACS, 
 

Doug Tharp    

Principal 
Albany Christian School  - Tax ID 93-6000001 

Walk-A-Thon Process 

1. Gather PLEDGES and more pledges 
now to October 6th. 

2. Turn in your full Walk-A-Thon pledge 
sheet  by Thursday, October 19th; 
Wednesday Oct. 18th for Tuesday/
Thursday Preschoolers). 

3. Participate in the Walk-A-Thon 
Fundraiser on Friday, October 20th ;
(Thursday Oct. 19th for Tuesday/
Thursday Preschoolers). 

4. A copy of your Walk-A-Thon pledge 
sheet will be sent home on Monday, 
October 21st, so you can begin col-
lecting your pledges.  

5. Collect pledges until Friday, Novem-
ber 3rd. 

6. Turn in your pledge money Monday, 
November 6th. 


